

United Independent School District INFORMATION ITEM

Topic: Redistricting Services
Submitted by: Cordelia Jackson / Norma Farabough Of: Purchasing Director / Tax Assessor Collector
Approved for transmittal to school board: October 20, 2010
Information:
On September 12 th and 19 th the District advertised in the Laredo Morning Times for RFP 2010-071 Redistricting Services. The Request for Proposals was sent to nineteen (19) firms and is due at 11:00 a.m. on October 12, 2010, at 11:00 a.m. The Board will receive a packet on Friday, October 15, 2010, containing copies of each of the proposals received. Administration requests for the Board review the packages and select the top firms to be interviewed. The Interviews are tentatively scheduled to take place on October 30, 2010. The names of the top firms to be interviewed are due on October 22, 2010, to the Purchasing Department.